
Manual Tarp Removal System For Demolition Trucks Overview 

To address safety concerns around dumping of demolition (C&D) waste at the Vancouver Landfill, the City of 

Vancouver will require every driver hauling C&D waste to the Vancouver Landfill to have a fall protection 

harness and a training session for the Landfill’s tarp removal system, effective July 4, 2016. 

THESE TRAINING SESSIONS ARE MANDATORY. 

All drivers attending the training sessions must bring their fall protection harness and be proficient in its safe 

usage. Each session will be one hour long. Please check at the scales for available slots. NOTE: If your truck 

already has an automatic tarp system, then you still have to attend the safety orientation part of the session 

on how to dump safely, but you do not have to attend the part on the manual tarp removal system and you 

do not have to have a fall protection harness. 

Drivers without a fall protection harness and training will not be permitted to use the Vancouver Landfill after 

July 4, 2016. The City of Vancouver will not have any harnesses on site for public usage. 

Please direct your questions to Jerry Sobejko, at 604 606-2731 or jerry.sobejko@vancouver.ca. 


